

Contact Info

Teddy 706-537-3265 Crystal 706-537-3263 teddyangel@mwbm.org crystalangel@mwbm.org 620 Essex Dr. Staunton VA 24401



Sending Church

Faith Baptist Church
620 Essex Dr.
Staunton VA 24401
Pastor Eric Brown
540-849-7545
ericbrown32476@yahoo.com

Support Address

Missionary #273 P.O. Box 519 Braselton GA 30517 706-654-2818 mwbm.org



November December 2024

Dear Praying Friends and Supporters,

All the glory belongs to God, but we want to thank each of God's faithful servants for praying for the Angel Family in 2024. The Lord continues to amaze us on the deputation trail. Every month the Lord adds churches to partner with us. Some from very recent opportunities to present our burden and some from over a year ago. We were able to spend time in Kentucky, Missouri, West Virginia, North Carolina, and Virginia. We are bearing down looking into the new year and taking that breath before you squeeze the trigger with Colorado in the crosshairs.

"I have no greater joy than to hear that my children walk in truth", III John 1:4. Wherever we find ourselves we like making time to pass out tracts and direct people to the church we are visiting. But what a great joy to step back and watch your children witness to someone with what God has put in their heart. They talk often during our car rides about arriving in Colorado to get busy where God has planted us. Thank you for praying and giving to keep our vehicle rolling down the highway. We think of y'all every time we shift into Drive.

The family that moved to Colorado in the last letter is doing well and settling into their new house and new routine (haven't heard if that includes shoveling snow yet). They have even been on the street corner holding scripture signs and giving out tracts. Pray for them as they attend a good independent Baptist church in Monument, CO and await our soon arrival.

We continually need your prayers for meetings as we fill up the calendar for 2025. It is encouraging to see God working in the heart of pastors to reach America for Christ. Pray for Safety as we travel especially during these winter months. Pray that God would continue to allow us to effectively communicate the burden He has placed in our heart and the task He has committed to us. Thank you for all the wonderful cards and warm cheer you shared at Christmas.

Cultivating For Colorado,

Teddy z Crystal Nngel

The Angel Family

"All that are with me salute thee. Greet them that love us in the faith. Grace be with you all. Amen." Titus 3:15